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May 17, 2023

The Honorable Donald Davis

U.S. House of Representatives

1123 Longworth House Office Building
Washington DC, 20515

Dear Congressman Davis:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Coast Guard Combat-Injured Tax Fairness
Act" (HR.3085) which would ensure Coast Guard veterans receive the full benefits they earned
throigh their service. The legislation would close a loophole in an existing law that failed to
provide Coast Guard servicemembers with the same tax break afforded to other active-duty
personnel.

The Association appreciates your dedication to Coast Guard issues. The FRA point of contact is
Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

R D

John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs\

JRD; ka



